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Please be advised that the Town Clerks Office will be closed and 
operating remotely on Monday, January 10th and Tuesday, January 
11th, 2022. 

 

All essential functions can be handle remotely, please e-mail us at 
townclerk@townofwallkill.com or call us at 845-692-7826. 

 

E-mails and voicemails will be monitored and we will respond 
back to you as quickly as possible. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in person on Wednesday, January 
12, 2022. 

 
 


